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Autumn Term 2 Newsletter
 

 

 

Autumn term 2 

Christmas is coming…  

 

This term is always such a busy and exciting one. 

As well as our of topic, All Creatures Great and Small, we have had 

activities happening in the community around us. So far, the children 

have learnt about firework night, Diwali and Remembrance Day. 

Thank you to Aadya’s parents for coming in and helping with this 

As a great way to consolidate our topic we have booked Ark Farm to 

visit us on Monday 11th December. For those who have not had the 

opportunity to see Ark Farm, they bring a selection of small furry 

animals for the children to get up close to including, rabbits, 

hedgehogs, chickens, guinea pigs, tortoise, sugar sliders and a dog. 

This is a wonderful opportunity and the children always love the 

experience. We want to ensure that all children have the chance to 

participate in this regardless of their usual sessions. To help cover 

the cost of this we ask parents to make a contribution £14.00. Please 

pay this in cash, any time up until the day.  

 

 

 

Important Dates 

 

End of Term 
Wednesday 20th 

December at 12o’clock 
 

Spring Term  
Starts 

Thursday 4th January 

2024 

 

Christmas Baubles  
Wednesday 29th November 

 

Ark Farm 
Monday 11th December 

 

Christmas concert  
Tuesday 12th December 

Please wear a Christmas 

outfit / jumper 

 

Christmas Party 
Wednesday 20th December 

Party with a visit from 

Santa. 

More information to follow 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Christmas Post Box 
We will soon be putting 

our Christmas Post Box 

outside the Caterpillar 

Class for the children to 

post cards to their friends 

in the setting. Please ask 

if you would like a class 

list.  

Fundraising 
Thank you to all who very kindly donated towards our Halloween fundraiser. 

We raised an impressive £170.00. We have already purchased a new carpet 

and some items for the mud kitchen. 

I hope that you were all delighted with your tea-towels we do have 4 

additional.  If you would like any more, please ask a member of staff. 

We have the very talented Claire from the Fundraising group making 

Christmas Baubles next week. Please see famly for timeslots if you are not 

usually in. 

 
 

Christmas Photos 
Thank you again to Emily 

who came to take 

Christmas photos of the 

children. They were 

beautiful. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


